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INTERNAL AUDIT REPORT

The Board considered a report by the Board’s Internal Auditors
presenting the findings of their review of the Valuation List — Domestic
Properties.

The review, which was undertaken in 2015 provided significant assurance
that the Valuation List is correct that the system is accessed by
authorised persons and that appeals and surveys are dealt with
timeously. No management action is required as a consequence of the
review.

Decision

The Board noted the report.



